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 5W – Staffing Update 

Dear parents and carers of 5W, 

I am writing to inform you of a change in staffing which impacts the 5W Opportunity Class. 

Ms Alyssa Worthington will commence her maternity leave from the end of Week Three (27 
October). We wish her all the best for the coming weeks and months ahead.  

For the remainder of the Term Four Ms Aisling Kerrane, a highly experienced and well-known 
casual teacher, will teach the class. Ms Kerrane has been provided access and collaboration 
with Ms Worthington regarding the teaching and learning programs. 

Ms Worthington is currently preparing Semester Two report comments and will finalise 
grades in coming weeks with the assistance of the Assistant Principal, Ms Courtley Mancell. 

A decision regarding the staffing of the class for Year 6 Opportunity Class 2024 will be made 
later this term.  

If you have any questions regarding 5W or the Opportunity Class program, please contact Mr 
Keevers.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Debra Lade       Paul Keevers 
Principal      Deputy Principal 3-6 


